G I E Om I ﬁ Richard E. Dunn, Director
— Watershed Protection Branch

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Suite 1152, East Tower
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION Atlanta, Georgia 30334

404-463-1511

Mr. Wally Meeks,

City of LaFayette

P. O. Box 89

LaFayette, Georgia 30728-0089

RE: Comments Received for
City of LaFayette
Water Pollution Control Plant (WPCP)
NPDES Permit No. GA0025712
Walker County

Dear Mr. Meeks:

We are in receipt of your comments regarding the permit issuance for the LaFayette WPCP.
You requested that the compliance schedules for the Ammonia as N and Total Residual Chlorine (TRC)
be removed from the draft permit. After reviewing the provided data for Ammonia and TRC, we have
removed the two compliance schedules. We have attached a fact sheet addendum which documents
changes (if any) in the attached permit. We appreciate your interest in this matter.

After consideration of your comments, EPD has determined that the permit is protective of water
quality standards and we have issued the permit.

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Wingo of my staff at 404-463-4932 or
emily.wingo@dnr.ga.gov.

Sincerely,

HA—

/ La‘éon, Assistant Branch Chief
WidtersHed Protection Branch
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